
 
 
 

NOTICE TO OUR JUDGES 
 
 
 

The LRCQ Inc takes very seriously the protection of the reputation of our Judges, our Club, 
its Executive & Management Team and its members. To this end we would draw to your 
attention the issue of direct contact and communications being sent to Judges by potential 
exhibitors. 
 
If during the period of time leading up to (and at any time during) either the 8th Labrador 
Retriever National or the LRCQ Inc 50th Anniversary Championship Show events to be held 
in Brisbane in July 2014 you receive any correspondence which may be considered by you 
to be a direct (or indirect) attempt to influence your decision making we would request that 
you immediately notify the Club Secretary Mrs Bronwyn Sheppard via email at 
 
bronsheppard@hotmail.com 
 
The worldwide web is a very valuable tool enabling breed enthusiasts to keep in close and 
regular contact. Unfortunately there are those who would see to use “the web” and various 
social networking sites like Facebook as a conduit to quite blatantly promote their stock to 
Judges well ahead of the sanctioned event. These same disreputable exhibitors could also 
go to great lengths to discredit the exhibits of their fellow competitors and their dogs. 
 
This type of activity is not acceptable and will not be tolerated by the LRCQ Inc. 
If you should receive any form of communication (either electronically or in hard copy) 
please support the strong stance taken by the LRCQ Inc and report this activity immediately. 
 
Even if you are unsure about the intent of a communication you have received we would ask 
that you alert our Club Secretary. 
 
Protecting your reputation as a Specialist Judge and the reputation of our Club is critically 
important to us - we are determined to stamp out this type of underhanded activity before it 
ever gets a foothold. 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support of this strategy. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Bronwyn Sheppard 
Secretary – LRCQ Inc.  


